Republic of Liberia
Public Procurement & Concessions Commission

Executive Mansion Grounds, Capitol Hill, Monrovia, Liberia

Website: www.ppcc.gov.Ir | Emait: info@ppcc.gov.ir | Phone Short Code: 4357
Ref: PPCC/RL/CEOQ/1424/'20
September 1, 2020

Hone D. Zeogar Wilson
MINISTER

Ministry of Youth and Sports
Republic of Liberia

Dear Hon. Wilson: ‘

Subject; REQUEST FOR “NO OBJECTION FOR THE USE OF SINGLE SOURCE METHOD TO HIRE A
CONSULTANT TO CONDUCT QUICK IMPACT ASSESSMENT.

We present our,compliments and wish fo acknowledge receipt of your letter, which sought
the approval of the Commission for the Ministry of Youth and Sports to use the Sole Source
method of procurement to hirera consultant for the conduct of a quick impact assessment of
all "At-Risk-Youths™ in Liberia.

The Commission, upon review of the MOYS' request, observed the following:

o That the MOYS provisionally approved procurement plan for Fiscal Year 2020/2021
does not include the aforementioned contract package or any for consultancy;

» Thereis no evidence of source of funding for this procurement.

The Commission, noting these observations, advises the MOYS to promptly address the issues
as indicated above, fo facilitate an informed decision.

The Public Procurement and Concessions Commission admonishes and deems it priority
that you remain primarily in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, as we jointly aspire to achieve
tfransparency, accountability, faimess,- equality and ultimately public confidence in our
procurement and concessions processes. ‘

Best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Regulating and Monitoring Compliance with the Public Procurement And Concession Act of Liberia
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REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
Au MINISTRY OF YOUTH & SPORTS

Samuel Kanyon Doe Sports Complex

Paynesville, Liberia

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER 0778505663/0779072071

August 27,2020
MYS-M/PPCC-ED/08-027/°20-RL

Honorable Jargbe Roseline Nagbe Kowo
Executive Director

Public Procurement & Concession Commission
Capitol Hill

Monrovia, Liberia

Dear Madam Kowo:

We present our compliments and write to inform you that the Ministry of Youth and Sports
has received funding from UNFPA to conduct Quick Impact Assessment of all At-Risk-
Youths in Liberia.

Considering that the issue of At-Risk-Youths poses threat to national security and the
willingness of United Nations System to help Liberia mitigate this threat, the Ministry of
Youth and Sports is kindly requesting PPCC to approve the hiring of a Consultant on a
Single Source basis to enable the Ministry conduct this Quick Impact Assessment.

Kind regards.

Sincerely,

D. Zepgar Wil
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